
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/21/2016 4:49:14 PM
Subject: FW: For Internal Staff Update

Please include the below for the staff update.  Thanks!
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 3:08 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly; Mottel, Haley; Patel, Swati

Subject: RE: For Internal Staff Update
 
Sounds fine to me.
KV
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 12:55 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley; Patel, Swati

Subject: For Internal Staff Update
 
Is this an accurate representation of the history on this?
 
Unsafe Tire Bill
 
Lewis Gossett called our office about H.3430, the Unsafe Used Tire Bill, and Continental Tire reps have sent our office 
info on the bill.  This bill would make it unlawful to install or sell a tire that the person knew or should have known is 
unsafe, which is defined in the bill.  According to Lewis, the used tire sales industry and junkyards oppose this bill.  
Senator Sheheen has added his name to the bill and apparently refuses to take it off to allow for debate.  Recall, last 
year the Chamber of Commerce pushed this bill and our office decided not to get involved.  The SCMA and tire 
companies seem to think the DMV currenlty has the statutory authority to address this issue through regulation and 
are asking for our help with DMV.  According to Lewis, the tire companies may ask you for your help when you have 
dinner with them Tuesday night.      
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 

mailto:Pisarik,%20Holly
mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

